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Support Mobility Plan 2035 for safe & sustainable streets! CF#15-0719
1 message

Calla Wiemer <cjwiemer@hotmail.com> Mon, Aug 10, 2015 at 7:27 PM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org
Cc: david.ryu@lacity.org, Koretz Paul <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Honorable Councilmembers:

I support adopting the Mobility Plan 2035, including ALL of its proposed networks. As the 
owner of a home just off Westwood Blvd and a bike rider, I am exposed to constant danger, 
and worse, so is my 19-year-old daughter. If assaults were occurring in my neighborhood at 
the rate that they are by any weapon other than the motor vehicle, you would feel compelled 
to do something about it. Please do not shrug this off.

Documentation of the problem can be found here: www.callawiemer.com/Pages/ 
BikeLanes.aspx.

Please approve the Mobility Plan 2035 with Westwood Blvd included so that we can all 
travel safely on the streets of L.A.

Sincerely,

Calla Wiemer

2253 Glendon Ave

Los Angeles, CA 90064
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